
OFFICE OF 

GERALD R. ForD 

November 1, 1977 

Dear Mrs. Rovero: 

On behalf of President Ford, I want to thank 
you for your letter of October 29, concerning 
your son's needs for law school. 

You did not mention whether he had taken 
advantage of the Government loans which are 
available for students. May we suggest that 
you contact your local Congressman or Senator 
and ask them so send you the most recent infor- 

— 

mation on what loans or grants are available 
and see if anything there can help. 

Some service clubs (Rotary, Elks, etc.) also 
occasionally have scholarship monies for local 
area students. 

With best wishes for success in finding help, 

pL Q 

R@bert E. Barrett 

Executive Assistant 

to President Ford 

Mrs. Louise Rovero 

341 Chase Avenue 
Waterbury, Connecticut 06704  



 


